
LITTLE FLOWER PARISH 
Fourth Sunday of Easter 

April 21st, 2024 

 
Little Flower Weekend Masses 
Saturday 5 p.m. 
Sunday 10 a.m. 
Reconciliation prior to mass OR by appointment 
 
Weekday Masses  
Tuesday 4:00 pm 
Wednesday to Friday 8 a.m. 
 
College Park I Retirement Residence Liturgy 
1st & 3rd Thursday of the month 10 a.m.  
 
College Park II Retirement Residence Liturgy 
2nd & 4th Friday of the month 10 a.m.  
 
 
Office Hours (for in-person service) 
Monday to Friday: 9:30 am to 1:30 pm 
Saturdays:  9 a.m. to 1 p.m. 
 
Parish Staff  
Parish Administrator: Rev. Jake Ibay 
Office Administrator: Valerio Quirino &  
Lauana Candido 
Caretaker/Maintenance:  Rick Morin 
Parish email: littleflowerregina@sasktel.net 

420 College Avenue 
Regina, Saskatchewan     

S4N 0X2 
Phone 306-522-8583 

Email:   
littleflowerregina@sasktel.net  

Land Acknowledgement  
 

Little Flower Parish is located on  
Treaty 4 Territory, the traditional 
lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, 
and Nakota, and homeland of the 
Dakota, Lakota, and Métis peoples. 

Little Flower is wheelchair accessible through the Edgar Street entrance. 

MISSION  STATEMENT: Little Flower Parish as a faith community reaches out to all in 
service, compassion and love to fulfil our mission of proclaiming the gospel daily in word 
and deed. 

mailto:littleflowerregina@sasktel.net


LITTLE FLOWER PARISH 
Fourth Sunday of Easter 

April 21st, 2024 

Theme: The Lord is our shepherd. He knows us; he can single us out. And we know him as the lover 
who lays down his life for us. But we struggle to know ourselves as he knows us, lovable and rich 
with possibility.  

 
Contact the office to request a Mass for your 
loved ones. The agenda for 2024 Mass requests 
is open 
 
Mass intentions for this week are: 
 
Tues. 23,   +Repose of Purita Delapena 
Wed. 24,   +Leonard Baker    
Thu. 25       No Mass Int. 
Fri. 26,        Int. Of Cecil Wingerter 
Sat. 27,       In memory of George Mertler  
 

Altar server Of the Week: Gabe Seiferling 

Hospital Chaplains 
 
Catholic chaplains visit patients and their families to ad-
dress any spiritual needs.  
To receive a visit from a chaplain, call:  
 
 General Hospital 306-519-1405 
 Pasqua Hospital 306-519-1380 
 Wascana Rehab Centre 306-530-6511 
Please also let your parish know if you’ve been admitted to 
the hospital. 

Return to Vibrancy Announcement: 

From her writings we know that for St. 
Thérèse prayer is an upward leap of the 
heart, an untroubled glance towards 
heaven.  Prayer is a cry of gratitude and 
love which she uttered from the depths of 
sorrow as well as from the heights of joy.  

 
St. Thérèse said:  “The guest of our soul knows our misery.  
He comes to find an empty tent within us.  That is all He 
asks.  Do not fear to tell Jesus that you love Him, even 
without feeling it.  That is the way to summon Jesus to 
help you, like a little child too feeble to walk.” 
 

Offering of the Mass 

By virtue of the “communion of saints,” 
the Church commends the dead to 
God’s mercy and offers her prayers es-
pecially the holy sacrifice of the Eucha-
rist, on their behalf. (Catechism of the 
Catholic Church). This practice dates as 

far back as Judas collecting a sin-offering for the 
dead, making atonement so they might be delivered 
from their sin. (2 Maccabees 12:39-45).  Masses may 
also be offered for the intentions of the living or in 
thanksgiving.  Masses are requested through the par-
ish office.  



Prayer Ministry 
 
Please pray for the needs of the sick of our 
parish, the homebound, people who are 
alone and/or afraid to go out. Pray espe-
cially for: Ann Dormuth, Jose Estioco, 
Agnes Fahlman, Dean Hutchence, Shelly 

Joubert, Don Morrell, Lima Perras, Anthony & Louise 
Wingerter, Claudia Sali, Delores Blank, Theresa Sokalski, 
Judy Klenk recovering from surgery, Karyle and Irwin’s 
Family at the passing of Delores Blank, Kay Seiferling 

AGM - THANK YOU 
 

Dear Parishioners, 
A heartfelt thank you to all who attended our 
recent general meeting. Your presence, input, 
and dedication to our community are deeply ap-

preciated. Together, we continue to strengthen and enrich 
our parish. Let's carry forward this spirit of unity and col-
laboration in all our endeavors. 

International Dinner Event Announcement 

 

Join us at Little Flower Parish for an unforgettable 

International Dinner on April 27th (NEXT WEEKEND) 

starting at 6:00 PM in the Little Flower auditorium! 

 

Ticket Details: 

 $30 per adult 

 $12 per child (ages 7-12) 

 Children under 6 get in for free! 

 

Event Highlights: 

 Karaoke 

 Prize Alley 

 Cash Bar 

 50/50 Raffle 

 

Dress Code: Guests are encouraged to wear their 

ethnic attire to celebrate our diverse community! 

 

Ticket Purchase: Tickets are available for ad-

vance purchase only! 

 Find Penny at the back of the church after 

             weekends Mass. 

 Tickets also available through the office during 

the week. 

Don't miss this opportunity to enjoy delicious interna-

tional cuisine and celebrate diversity together! We 

really need the parishioners' support on this . Get 

your tickets early and mark your calendars for an eve-

ning of fun and community spirit!  

For more information, contact: 

Penny: (306) 551-1110 

Parish Office: (306) 522-8583 

See you there!  

Stewardship Bulletin Bits April 21, 2024  
4th Sunday of Easter  

 
“I am the good shepherd...and I lay down my life for the 

sheep…and they will heed my voice.”- John 10:14-16  
 
When you pray, do you only ask Jesus for the things that 
you want? Do you ever ask Jesus what He wants from you? 
How do you listen for His response? Many times, Jesus 
responds in “quiet whispers” that are not so obvious. So, 
take time every day, in silence, to actively listen for His 
voice.  

Gratitude to Our Amazing Volunteers  

Dear Volunteers, 
Thank you all for your incredible help during 
last week's busy events. From cleaning the hall 
to lending a hand wherever needed, your sup-
port was invaluable. Your dedication and hard 

work didn't go unnoticed, and we're truly grateful for eve-
rything you do.  

Food Drive - THANK YOU 

Thank you to all our parishioners who 
generously donated to the food drive last 
weekend! Your support and compassion 
are making a real difference in our com-
munity. Together, we're spreading hope 

and nourishment to those in need. Blessings to each one 
of you.  

Update: Change in Mass Time  

We would like to announce that St. Augustine 
will be joining us for our upcoming Mass on 
Thursday, April 25th! Please note that the 
Mass time has been adjusted to 9:30 am. We 
look forward to this blessed gathering and 

warmly welcome everyone to join us for this occasion.  
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TF #397: Educating for Eternity with Dr. Brett Salkeld 
and Dr. Adam Dufault  

In this podcast crossover, recorded during a visit to the 
diocese of Columbus, Ohio, and first aired on the 
"Becoming Saints" podcast, Dr. Brett Salkeld sits down 
with Dr. Adam Dufault, Superintendent of Schools with the 
Diocese of Columbus to discuss his latest book, "Making 
Every Class Catholic." https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/
educating-for-eternity-with-dr-brett-salkeld-and-dr-adam-
dufault  

The Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina will 
gather in Joy and Thanksgiving for the Ordination of: 

 

 

Daniel Malone  
to the  

Sacred Order of the Priesthood  
by the Most Rev. Donald J. Bolen Archbishop of Regina on  

Friday, June 7, 2024 7:00 PM  
At Holy Rosary Cathedral 

 

 
 

Ken Fahlman  
and  

Martin Kondzielewski  
to the Permanent Diaconate  

by the Most Rev. Donald J. Bolen Archbishop of Regina on  
Friday, June 14, 2024 7:00 PM  

At Holy Rosary Cathedral 

First Friday Adoration 

The First Friday/First Saturday vigil in honor of the Sacred 
Heart of Jesus and the Immaculate Heart of Mary will be 
held May 3 and 4, 2024 at St. Mary’s Church in Regina. 
Priests will be available for confession at 6:30 P.M. before 
Holy Mass as well as after Mass. Mass will occur at 7:00 
P.M. followed by the all-night vigil ending with Mass at 
8:00 A.M. Saturday morning. 

CONGRATULATIONS to 
the following candidates 
who were confirmed at 
Little Flower on Friday, 
April 12th, 2024 by Rev. 

Joaquin Ibay 

 
Haruna Dahlem 

Kaitlyn Bathan 

Tredan Birkbeck 

Tereda Birkbeck 

An Ho 

Sara Malinovic 

Solen Marqueses 

Maxine Marqueses 

Khoi Tran 

Tien Tran 

Son Bui 

Duong Bui 

Brooklyn Thompson 

Huy Duc Vu 

 

Congratulations on your Confirmation! May 
your faith continue to flourish, and may your 
journey as a confirmed member of the Catholic 
Church be filled with abundant blessings, 
peace, and joy. 


